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STATEMENT FROM SOCIETY CHAIRMAN 
 

 

Dear All, 
 
Following the announcement that Alice is stepping down as CEO, on behalf of the 
Society, I would like to extend my thanks and appreciation to her, for her significant 
contribution to the Society. 
 
I wish Alice all the best for the next stage of her career. 
 
Dyfan James 
BLCS Chairman 
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